
Digital Photography Workshops at Holt Hall 
 
 

Spend the day photographing the beautiful grounds of Holt Hall in North 
Norfolk and learn how to get the most out of your digital camera. A one-day 
‘Beginners’ workshop is being held in September and a ‘Further Steps’ 
workshop in October, both led by local photographer and tutor, Julia Rafferty. 
 
The ‘Beginners’ workshop takes place on Saturday 24 September, 10.30 – 
4.30 and includes a number of sessions exploring the grounds and getting to 
know the settings on your digital camera.  The aim of the day is to move on 
from the cameras ‘Auto’ settings to the ‘Program  Mode’, giving control over 
flash, exposure compensation, ‘ISO’ and white balance.  The last session of 
the day will be an introduction and demonstration of the Adobe Photoshop 
software showing you how to begin editing your photos. 
 
A ‘Further Steps’ workshop takes place on Saturday 22 October between 
10.30 – 4.30.  The day will include a number of sessions allowing you to gain 
confidence in using the more advanced settings on your camera including 
aperture priority and techniques to manipulate the depth of field in photos.  
The last session of the day will be a demonstration of the Adobe Photoshop 
Elements software showing you how take further steps in editing your photos. 
 

Tea and coffee will be provided during the day however you will be required to 
bring a packed lunch. The workshops are £36 per day and availability is 
limited. If you would like more information or to book a place on either of the 
courses please contact Sandra Stanway at Holt Hall on 01263 713117 or 
email office@holthall.norfolkedunet.gov.uk. 

 


